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No. VN-PH-17-2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United
Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to
the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs, and with reference to the Action
Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC), has the honor to convey support
to the establishment of ATLAC and nominate the following officials from the
Philippine Space Agency who will serve as representatives to participate in the work

of the Action Team:

1. Reinabelle C. Reyes, Ph.D.
Director IV, Space Science Missions Bureau

2. Engr. Rolando P. Martinez
Director IV, Space Industry and Strategic Business Development Bureau

3. Atty. Noelle Riza D. Castillo
Director IV, Space Policy and International Cooperation Bureau

4. Leonard Bryan B. Paet, Ph.D
Executive Assistant VI, Office of the Director General

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United
Nations and other International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs the

assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 16 January 2025
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